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October 30,2001 

Mr. Robert E. Stone, Esquire 
Florida Power & Light Company 
P.O. Box 029100 LAW/GO 
Miami, Florida 33102-9100 

Re: Docket No. 011321-E1 - Florida Power & Light Company’s Request for 
Confidential Classification of Material Provided Pursuant to Audit No. 01-067- 
4-1. 

Dear Mr. Stone: 

The Commission is in receipt of Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) request for 
confidential classification in connection with the Commission staff audit entitled “Allocation 
methodology for costs charged fiom FiberNet to FPL for the estimated year ended December 3 1, 
2001 (Audit Control No. 01-067-4-1)” filed on September 27,2001. Upon reviewing FPL’s request, 
staff has discovered a technical deficiency in the infomation for which FPL has requested 
confidential classification. 

It appears to staff that portions of the request ask for confidential cIassification of material 
which describes the allocation of general costs between FPL and its affiliate. Staff has identified 
WP 1 Report, pages 1-3, 5-8, and 10-1 1, as containing such information. In Order No. PSC-93- 
1062-CFO-TL, issued July 21, 1993, the Commission found that allocation factors and 
miscellaneous facts could not be used for any meaningful purpose and denied this type of 
ipformation confidential classification. 

In light of this past Commission finding, please review WP 1 Report, pages 1-3,5-8, and I& 
10 1 1 I )  and provide additional justification as to how the release of this infomation will harm the utiliB. 

Please submit the additional justification supporting the confidentiality of this information wit@ t- 
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APP 14 days. 
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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0862 
An Affirmative ActionEqual Opportunity Employer 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6202. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Samantha M. Cibula 
Associate General CounseI 

cc: William G. Walker, ID 
Division of ReguIatory Oversight (Freemen) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

I: FPLconfsmc 




